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July 15, 2019
Dear Parents,


Welcome again to Harris Creek Elementary School and to Kindergarten!  We are excited about you and your child joining us this year and are thrilled to be a part of your child’s learning experience!  This year we will be partners in the important job of helping your child learn and grow.  We will only have your child in our class for a short time and we want to make a contribution that lasts a lifetime!


Our teaching must begin with making your child feel at home in our classroom.  We want to help all the children come together to form a learning community made up of unique individuals, each with his or her own learning styles and interests, hopes and dreams.  Would you please help us accomplish this by taking a moment to write to us about your child?  What is your child like?  What are your child’s interests?  What are his or her strengths?  How does your child think and play?  What makes him or her excited/sad?  Most importantly, we want to know how you see your child as a learner and a person.  Please write this on the attached page by answering the questions and adding any other details you would like for us to know.


We also believe that in order to fully meet your child’s needs as a whole child we must form a strong home-school partnership.  This alliance grows stronger through open and honest communication between parent and teacher.  As a parent, you understandably have certain hopes and dreams for your child.  As educators, we share your hopes and visions.  Understanding your goals helps to support our communicative and educative efforts.  Please include these hopes and dreams as well as the Kindergarten goals you have for your child on that attached page (and anything else you would like to add to help us prepare for a great year with your child).


Just so you know us a little better, here is some information about ourselves!  Your teacher’s name is Lisa Flowers and this is her 21st year of teaching (17th in Kindergarten).  She loves teaching and is really excited to be here!  She has a wonderful husband, a 9th grader, a 6th grader, and a 2nd grader (the youngest attends Harris Creek as well).  She went to UNC-Chapel Hill for her undergraduate degree in Elementary Education as well as for her Master’s in Math Education.  Go Heels!   She received her National Board Certification in 2010.

Your Instructional Assistant’s name is Davelle Madden.  She has 3 children, one of which is starting Kindergarten this year in Mrs. Teel’s class.  Mrs. Madden joined us at Harris Creek last year in first grade and is looking forward to teaming up with Mrs. Flowers in Kindergarten this year!  You can read more about us on our “Meet the Teacher” pages in your child’s folder.

Thank you for the time you will take in sharing your thoughts about your child and our Kindergarten year.  As a community, the students will be sharing materials together.  Some of you have already donated items and we thank you!  We appreciate all you do for your child and our class!









Sincerely,










Mrs. Flowers & Mrs. Madden
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